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Sean Roberts

From: Alex Yendole

Sent: 05 November 2013 15:48

To: Programme Officer

Subject: Policy C6 – Review need to refer to Recycling facilities

Dear Sean 

 

Policy C6 – Review need to refer to Recycling facilities 

 

Following the hearing session on 1 November 2013 the Council consider that criterion g of Policy C6 is repetitious of 

the requirements within Policy N2 concerning recycling facilities to be provided by all new development, including 

new gypsy sites. Therefore the Council propose to delete criterion g from Policy C6. 

 

Kind regards  

 

Alex 


